
From: John Schmuck <John_Schmuck@Cameco.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 11:22 AM 
To: Lancaster, Thomas; Burrows, Ronald 
Subject: FW: Crow Butte Surety Estimate 
 
 
 

From: Larry Teahon  
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 9:04 AM 
To: John Schmuck 
Subject: RE: Crow Butte Surety Estimate 
 
It will go out this week, I have been out of the office on funeral leave. 
 
 
Larry Teahon 
SHEQ Manager 
Cameco Resources 
Crow Butte Operation 
86 Crow Butte Road 
Crawford, NE  69339 
 
Office: (308) 665-2215 ext. 114 
Fax: (308) 665-2341 
Larry_Teahon@cameco.com 
 
Safety – It’s an Attitude! 
How is yours today? 
 
*please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
 

From: John Schmuck  
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 8:33 AM 
To: Larry Teahon 
Subject: FW: Crow Butte Surety Estimate 
 
?? 
  

From: Lancaster, Thomas [mailto:Thomas.Lancaster@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 6:30 AM 
To: John Schmuck 
Cc: Burrows, Ronald 
Subject: Crow Butte Surety Estimate 
  
Mr. Schmuck, 
  
As discussed, Cameco Crow Butte Operations was planning to submit some additional 
information for the surety estimate this week.  Can we still expect to receive that information this 
week?  If not, when should NRC anticipate receiving your submittal? 



  
Sincerely, 
Tom Lancaster 

 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission                    Office Phone:  (301) 415-6563                
FSME/DWMEP/DURLD/URLB                                Office Fax:  (301) 415-5369 
11545 Rockville Pike, MS T-8F5                             E-mail:  Thomas.Lancaster@nrc.gov      
Rockville, MD  20852                                               
Website:  http://www.nrc.gov/materials/uranium-recovery.html 
  
  
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the 
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the 
author immediately.  


